In vehement opposition of the ‘no pets’ clause

Sarah Levy

Please ban ‘no pets’ clauses. One in five animals end up at the RSPCA as their family couldn't find a pet-friendly rental. This is only the RSPCA and doesn’t include the many other shelters and rescue groups across Australia. I foster rescue animals and have been involved in animal welfare for over ten years. I implore you to listen when I write to you and tell you of the massive burden a no pets clauses puts on carers like myself, across the country. This is a matter of overcrowded shelters and burnt out foster carers. This is a matter of traumatised, abandoned animals. This is a matter of life and death. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pet ownership has hit record highs - think of the down-sizers who want to keep the family pet with them, or younger people who treat their cats and dogs almost as children. Animals enrich our lives and for many, their pets are a part of their family. There is no way that animal’s cause more damage to property than children. Besides, any issues of damage are easily solved by the use of the bond, this is what this mechanism is intended to be used for. For those house owners worried that a normal bond wouldn’t cover potential damage then by all means introduce a pet bond. A pet bond is a small cost, but the love of an animal is priceless. 


